
Happy Pumpkin Spice Season! 
As the leaves fall and the termination dust creeps 
down the mountain, I hope this season finds you all 
healthy and happy.  We have had quite the fall with 
all the commotion of State Medical Board proposed 
regulation changes and our annual conference! We 
continue to move forward with modernization of the 
PA practice in Alaska and are hopeful the board 
will not vote to proceed with the revisions. 

Please join us for the next SB115 information 
session/Town Hall on December 14th.  We are 
motivated to move forward so these regulation 
changes and restrictions will not be a threat to the 
patients we serve in the future.   

As winter begins… I hope the snow is plenty and 
temperatures mild!  Thank you all for continuing to 
care for the health of our Alaskan friends & family. 

Jenny Fayette, PA-C 

Proposed State Medical Board 
PA Regulation Changes 
The State Medical Board is scheduled to vote on the 
proposed PA regulation changes at their quarterly 
board meeting on November 17th 8:30am - 5pm. 
You must pre-register to attend here.  

“If I have seen further, it is by standing on 
the shoulders of giants.” ~Isaac Newton 

AKAPA Fall Update 
October 2023 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUlc--orD8vHNF7gWVEb2wmRclsabCnNr89#/registration


 

 
 

2023 All-Alaska Medical 
Conference 

Thank you to all of you that came out for the 
conference this year!  It was great to catch up 
with you all and meet some new PAs.  Such 

great speakers this year!  It is never too early to 
start thinking about next year – please send us 

any ideas for 2024! 

Town Hall for SB 115 
Please save the date for our next town hall to 

discuss SB 115.  We will be meeting Thursday 
December 14th at 6:30pm.  Location to be 

determined.  We are ready to hit the ground 
running with a way forward for SB 115. Be on 

the lookout for additional information. 

  

 

 

AKAPA Membership 
Membership in AKAPA is what allows us to 
keep working for you.  Please make sure you 
renew your membership if it has lapsed.  Our 

goal this year is to get every member to 
encourage one new PA to join. 

Please help us reach our goal in 2024! 

Thank You Jenny Thomasson! 
AKAPA would not be where we are today 

without the hard work and dedication of our 
Executive Administrator ~ Jenny T.  Her 

commitment and hard work have made AKAPA 
what it is today.  Thank you for your time and 

devotion to our profession over the last 20 years! 
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